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702 Ranger
Recommended Frames

Modern style
plastic wrap frame

with semi-seal
foam insert, large

lens diameter
providing perfect
vision all around.

601 Jesse 

  Recommended Lens Coatings
BPI TINT G15: Transmits all
colours evenly, reduces glares
and brightens shadows.
POLARISATION: NuPolar lenses
block blinding glare, enhance
visual acuity and colour. 
Block 100% of harmful UVA and
UBA.
 

IOAC’s Certified Prescription
Safety Eyewear provide clear,
distortion free vision with
superior quality optics. 
 
Farm activites such as
grinding or cutting metal,
welding, drilling, animal
related tasks and chemical
exposures are all potential
hazards for eye related
injuries. 
IOAC's anti-fog, anti-glare
technology increases farm
productivity, making it easier
to operate machinery and
look through windscreens.

 Full coverage
above, beside and
underneath the
eyes for extra
safety against
wood splinters,
metal fragments
and finer particles.  


